MEC Meeting Notes
Date:  June 20, 2012
MEC Committee Members Present:  Wendy Sue Harper, Pete Dufault
On June 20, 2012 at 7:09 PM Wendy Sue Harper and Pete Dufault met for the monthly MEC meeting.  There was not a quorum, so these are meeting notes, not meeting minutes.  
Jared Moats of the Structural Energy Corp (Middlebury) will attend a meeting in the future for the garage upgrade.  For the funding the town will hopefully float a bond, or budget it in, etc.  Wayne should attend the meeting as well.  There is an option to lease energy efficient purchases (energy exemption) and this could work for the school or garage, no upfront costs this way.  The select board should decide how to do this.  What upgrades were not done to the school should be listed under notes on the on-line spreadsheet for this, below. 
https://docs.google.com/a/extension.org/spreadsheet/ccc?key=0AsyBaSA3gyA2dFlGTmNJcW43VjhLc0++xqRjN6RkxxLVE#gid=0
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday, June 25, the MEC will present to the select board.
Solar array – Steve Pilcher, Bob Radler and Wendy Sue walked some sites for solar.  ABE and Acorn were decided as good contractors for this.  They met on June 21 and 22.  
Pete, Wendy Sue and Charlie to work on the municipal building audit.

